From:

To: - City Cler

Subject: Public comment on GPAC nominees
Date: Monday, February 6, 2023 4:10:48 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Hi there,

I just wanted to make a quick note to show my support for Lizzie Wallack and Elda Vazquez
Izaguirre to join the GPAC.

Thank you,
Caitlin Quinn

Caitlin Quinn
Nonprofit Communications Connoisseur
Local Government Enthusiast
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